2021-10-07

Bargaining Forward: update from the
Centralized Bargaining Team

Presidents of CUPE Locals 1190, 1251, 1252, 1253,
1418, 1840, 1866, 2745, 5017 and 5026 have met and
carefully considered the current public health crisis. We
have agreed that we will not be pulling members off the
job in strike action during the 14-day period of newly
imposed restrictions. We feel this is in the best interest
of the public. This decision will be re-evaluated on
October 22nd.

During that 14-day period, we will continue increasing
pressure in other ways. Updated information and
direction will come from your elected local executive.
Stay in contact with your local.

We must all continue actions to achieve fair collective
agreements.

In solidarity,

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team
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